
Dear [Parent/Guardian], 

We are excited to share the results of the 2025 Summative English Language Proficiency 
Assessments for California (ELPAC) with you. At SDCCS, we celebrate the diversity and 
multilingualism of our students, recognizing the invaluable contributions they make to our school 
community. 

Our primary goal is to support every student in becoming fully proficient in English while 
maintaining their linguistic and cultural identities. 

To ensure continued growth, our teachers will provide explicit instruction focusing on both 
academic vocabulary and the essential skills necessary for success in the classroom. 
Multilingual students will receive tailored support, helping them build proficiency in English and 
excel in all areas of their education. 

We also recognize the importance of family involvement in supporting student success. To this 
end, we will be holding a special meeting for parents of multilingual students in August or 
September of the 2025–2026 school year. This meeting will provide valuable information on 
how we can work together best to support your child’s language development and academic 
progress. Further details will be shared soon. 

We genuinely value your input and look forward to partnering with you in your child's ongoing 
academic journey. 

Thank you for being an essential part of our school community. If you have any immediate 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

 


